Willow Tree Primary School                         02.10.20
Nursery Weekly Newsletter NewsletterThis week
Such a busy week! In Nursery we have been listening to the story ‘Thank you for being my Friend’ and talking about things we might find scary. We have all done our self portraits and noticed our different features using a mirror. In group time we have also been singing some number songs and learning about early signs of Autumn. 
In PE, Coach Keneally awarded us with the ‘Dream Big Sports’ class of the week trophy! We are so proud at each and every one of you. We can’t believe how you are all so settled and coming to Nursery each morning with a huge smile, following our routines and sitting ready to learn…well done!
 
NEXT WEEK
Our learning challenge will be: 
What makes me different and special?
 In group time, we will be continuing our discussion about our own features and linked to our story, we will be identifying things that makes us special. In maths we will be using language ‘smallest, small, big, bigger, biggest…’ and ordering autumn items of interest according to size.
The story of the week will be: 
‘Together’. 
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UPDATE!!!!! We will be continuing to send home a library book chosen by your child each FRIDAY.  This book will need to be returned by TUESDAY to allow the book to be in quarantine for the appropriate time before being touched again. Reading is a valuable experience and learning opportunity, so please try to share a book at bedtime as part of your child’s daily routine. Sharing a book it fun!! 
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PIGGY MONEY
Piggy money is not being collected at the moment. We will let you know when this changes. 
Thank you  
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HOME TASK – We will be talking in Nursery about differences in size and comparing autumn items of interest. What big or small things can you find in your home? In the garden? Encourage your child to use language relating to size when comparing or ordering.
New language- smallest, small, big, bigger, biggest.



[bookmark: _GoBack]SUPERSTAR OF THE WEEK
Brayden- for your super lining up and sitting well on your carpet bug/spot!
MESSAGES-
*Please check your child’s Bug Club account and that you are able to access the books I have allocated for them.
*Please also check your emails (and junk email file) for our latest learning on Tapestry. We have been having so much fun! Don’t forget, you are very welcome to write a comment of your own in response…we love to hear from you!
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